
                  SANCHAR NIGAM EXECUTIVES  ASSOCIATION  
WEST BENGAL CIRCLE 

Ground Floor, CTO Building, 8, Red Cross Place, Kolkata-700 001 
Phone 9434737779. Email: sneawbtc@gmail.com 

No.: WB/SNEA/SHQ/2021-22/71                                    Dated at Kolkata,      10.07.2024 
 

To 
The Honorable Circle President, 
All India BSNL Executives Association, 
West Bengal Telecom Circle 

To 
The Honorable Circle Secretary, 
All India BSNL Executives Association, 
West Bengal Telecom Circle 

 
Sub: Appeal for Strengthening the Unity of Executives by joining Sanchar Nigam 
Executives Association towards ‘One PSU One Association’ reg. 

 
Dear comrades, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you all well.  
 
I know how much effort you put in being the sincere flag bearers of the mighty AIBSNLEA 
association in WBTC for the interest of your bonafide members. So do we. But at times, we 
both must have observed that because of our different banners, we both fail to achieve our 
demands from the management who take the leverage of our friction! 
 
So maybe this is the right time that we all merge under the common banner of SNEA and 
represent our members in a stronger and cohesive way in front of the management at OA, BA 
and Circle and more importantly at CHQ Level. This will be also commensurate with the ‘One 
PSU One Association’ stand which will be beneficial for all the executives presently serving 
in BSNL. Also, please understand that coming under the common banner of SNEA does not 
imply that coming under us or the previous portfolio holders of SNEA. Rather, on behalf of 
our association, I assure you that we will be happily share our portfolios with you and eager to 
work with as well as under your able leadership. 
 
Time is short as the Membership change window is going to close by 15th July. Let us make 
ourselves stronger and united to battle for our demands with the management. 
 
In anticipation that this letter will be considered in the positive spirit for creating a WIN-WIN 
situation for all of us, 
 
With best regards, 
 

 
 
      

 
 

(Somenath Ghosh) 
Circle Secretary, SNEA, WB 

Copy to: 
All respected members of AIBSNLEA WB, with an appeal to come together and join SNEA 
for unity of executives aiming towards ‘One PSU One Association’ and better welfare of 
executives. 

 
 


